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February Board Report

Transportation
● Utilization of Training Coordinator for new drivers.
● Continuation of positive culture with staff (Pizza Luncheon)
● Sent buses for general maintenance
● Sent buses for bi-yearly inspections
● Mechanic is working on installation of parts on buses that need work

done.
● Installation of new camera system on white buses
● Utilization of routefinder
● Finished Professional Training on Wayfinder and GPS tracking of

buses.
● Continued trial integration of the Wayfinder mapping and attendance

program now on nine buses and use by Sub Drivers
● All annual queries ran on current driving staff.
● Discussed options for new bus barn and location.
● Exploring options for replacement of white buses eventually.
● Continued recertification of drivers

● Open positions
○ Bus Driver
○ Bus Monitor



● Pretzel positives
○ Pizza Luncheon
○ New Driver is finishing the training process to become a bus driver.
○ Discipline Problems have been handled by all building administrators in

a timely manner and with positive results.


